
                                               PASTOR'S MESSAGE 
 

 
  

"Sing to the LORD, all the earth. Tell of his salvation from day to day.  
Declare his glory among the nations, his marvelous works among all the peoples.  

For great is the LORD, and greatly to be praised." - 1 Chronicles 16:23-25 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
I pray that your week is off to a great start! May God bless you with hope, 
peace, love, and joy this Advent Season! 
 
Every year, especially around the holidays, the People of Trinity astound me 
with their creativity, collaboration, and cheer! So many of you generously give 
your time and talent to make the Christmas Season at Trinity touching and 
memorable. Thanks to all of you on our choir and drama team! 
Thanks to all the folks who decorated our Sanctuary for the Advent Season. 
And thanks to everyone who has contributed to our Blessings in a Bag Giving 
Tree so far! You are all a blessing to our Church and community! 
 
I invite you to attend our performances of "How Should a King Come?" this Saturday and Sunday. 
The choir is awesome, our musicians will offer "all live" music and our drama team has strong actors. 
Remember to invite family and friends! 
Let's continue to be the friendliest, most faithful Church in town! 
 
"May mercy, peace, and love be yours in abundance." - Jude 
Anil 
 


